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ABOUT US AT GGHMS.

Greater Grove Hall Main Streets is committed to promoting a diverse business district
while maintaining our neighborhood's historical character. We encourage innovative
and creative techniques to foster economic development that enriches the lives of
business owners, employees and residents of our community.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Bob Thompson (Chairman), Bertram Alleyne, Murphy Gregory, John Linehan, Lynda Blake, Robert
Hector, KarenLyn Bunch (Vice Chair), Sis. Virginia Morrison, Roberta Young, Ed Gaskin (Executive
Director), Eddie Jenkins (Secretary), Andre Barbour (Treasurer), Eric Straughter, Bruce Bickerstaff and
new board members Pamella Gonclaves and Wadi Mohammad.

Want to know what is going on in Greater Grove Hall? Visit www.greatergrovehall.org/calendar

THIS MONTH'S FEATURED BUSINESS.

Hair Stop Beauty
Supply 

 

655 Warren St, Grove Hall, MA 02121

PHONE:
(617) 989 - 8855

STORE HOURS:
Tues - Sat    9:00 am - 6:00 pm 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS
*CompTIA A+ PC Repair and Network + Technician: Class meets 1 time per week for 12 weeks.
 Classes begin on  Mon., February 15, 2016 from 5:30pm to 8:30pm or Sat., February 27, 2016 from
1pm to 4pm.

*Free Computer & Internet for Beginners Class: Class meets 1 time per week for 6 weeks.  Class 
begins on Tues., February 23, 2016 from 10am to 12 noon.



*Free Google Docs Class: Class meets 1 time per week for 6 weeks.  
Class begins on Thurs., March 10, 2016 - either 10am to12 noon or 5:30pm to 7:30pm.

*CompTIA A+/ Desktop Support Specialist: Class meets 1 time per week for 12 weeks.
Class begins on Mon., March 14, 2016 from 9:30am to 12 noon.

*Project Management: Offered only 1 time per year on campus, meets 1 time per week for 6 weeks.  
Class begins on Wed., April 6, 2016 from 5:30pm to 8:30pm. Registration Fee:  $100

*Small Business Expo 2016: Thursday, April 7th, 2016 from 9:30am to 5:00pm.  









CLICK HERE TO FILL OUT STEP IT UP BOSTON FORM

 
GREATER GROVE HALL MAIN STREETS IN THE NEWS!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001thAT6YzR-4JszWk2NyQGyNJvt7H3cYZGntAtrNI1pRhu2cEzt2KMA9aFmVBsvfDMYaO8pPujtPeZBPtOvnA_0oebxWZFgGmG5Jr0HE19eKCZ-Ex8s3IPgpq-w8o67oVpjiChg2OKcbHYRP7z23CR3TW2LWQKa82z_zdgXDJJPrABjc83nIDVNrw0IlNVCQUHywAB8gphBuPQp-u2b3etpw3kv7RwQLKRAAneJwxnNZW6-qfxnBTkCw==&c=&ch=


 

"Welcome to GROVE HALL."

Finally we have a new sign welcoming people to Grove Hall. 
This is part of our PLACEMAKING strategy as many people, even living in Dorchester, do not know

where Grove Hall is. 

"Michael Peck speaks to a small group at Boston City Hall." 

 

A small group meeting at Boston City Hall prior to a meeting with John Barros of the BRA and Chris
Osgood, the mayor's Chief of Streets. Facing the camera speaking to the group is Michael Peck.
Michael has served as the North American delegate for Mondragon, the world's largest industrial
worker cooperative with USA 2013 sales at the $250 million level. Michael is an expert on building
worker-owned cooperatives, something Mayor Walsh has expressed a strong interest. 

To Michael's right is J. Phillip Thompson, who teaches Urban Planning at MIT and is the head of their
housing, community and economic Development Group. Next to Phil is Senator Dianne Wilkerson. 
Next to Dianne is one of Dr. Thompson's research assistants.
The person with the red sweater with his back to the camera is Phil's son. The next person is Nicholas
Luviene from MIT's CO-Lab and also an expert in worker owned cooperatives. 
 



Rachael Rollins - distinguished attorney, formerly chief legal counsel for MassPort
Not pictured - Ed Gaskin Executive Director of Greater Grove Hall Main Streets.

 
NEWS FEEDS:

 

Commercial Leases: What Main
Street Directors Need to Know...
 
to help their own business owner clients. 

A team of real estate attorneys from DLA Pie per were the
presenters.
 

If you are a property owner looking to lease to a tenant or a tenant looking to lease contact Ed Gaskin,
the Greater Grove Hall Main Street Director, and he can provide you helpful resources.

The attached photo is of the Main Street Directors at a real estate workshop. 
For more information please call 617) 460 - 2326 or email ewgaskin@gmail.com. 

Fairmount Indigo Line Meeting... 
 
There are three or four groups who meet to discuss the
Fairmount Indigo line. This photo is taken at the meeting
sponsored by The Boston Foundation. 

Greater Grove Hall Main Streets is part of these groups and
is on the economic development committee.
 
The photo to the left is of part of the group at their last
meeting.
 

The Art of Cultural Tourism   
 
The Main Street Directors were invited to a talk on "The Art
of Cultural Tourism: Tips from Industry Experts.  The
workshop included speakers from: 

Aareen Andrew, Assistant Director, Fenway Alliance. 

Martha Davis, Manager Tourist Marketing, Museum of Fine
Arts Center.  
Joe Donlavey, Director of Sales and Corporate Development

  
Citi Performing Arts Center 

 
Dorothy Dwayer, Visitor Center Manager, the Greater Boston
Convention and Visitor Center.
 
The meeting was helpful for gaining ideas on how to market
the district to visitors.
 

One very practical way is to come up with an Art week promotion that can be included the promotion of
all artwork events in the city of Boston. For more information please contact Ed Gaskin at

mailto:ewgaskin@gmail.com


Give us a call today!

ewgaskin@gmail.com. 

Epicenter Boston   
 
Malia Lazu - Executive Director facing the group in the semi-
circle was informing City Councillors Tito Jackson and
Ayanna Pressley, an aids representing other city councillors
about Future Boston Alliance rebranding as Epicenter
Community. Greater Grove Hall Main Streets was invited as
well as Washington Gateway Main Streets.

   
In the second
photo, Ayanna
Pressley is
speaking and Tito
Jackson,
foreground, is
listening.
 

Greater Grove Hall Main Streets
320B Blue Hill Avenue
Dorchester, MA 02121

617.442.2560

Want to know what's going on in Greater Grove
Hall? Visit us at

www.greatergrovehall.org/calendar

STAY CONNECTED
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